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Dear Family and Friends, 
 

We hope and pray that you are well as we all continue dealing with the pandemic 

and unrest in our country.  We are thankful that we and our family members have 

been healthy and safe. 
 

The Corona-frustration of not being able to plan 

ahead seems to affect everyone.  That’s why we are 

writing to you.  We just had a zoom meeting with 

church planters Rev. Jim and Liisa Tino who are 

serving in Santiago, Chile.  For a number of reasons 

related to the pandemic, Pastor Jim suggested that we 

postpone our mission service in Chile until 2021.  We 

are looking at the possibility of being there for three 

months, March through May.  This is, of course, a 

disappointment to the Tinos and us, but we trust that 

the Lord is in control and that His timing is always 

perfect. 
 

We are thankful to all of you who have responded to 

our invitation to partner with us in this mission.  We 

are overwhelmed by your prayer support and 

financial generosity.  We have already received more 

than $6,000 of our needed $9,500, and for that we 

praise the Lord. 

 

As we await further direction, here are some ways you can be praying for us and 

the mission in Santiago. 

• That the pandemic would subside sufficiently for us to be able to travel to 

Chile in the spring of 2021 

• That the Lord would bless Rev. Jim and Liisa as they face many challenges 

in their ministry 

• That the Lord would continue to prepare Bo and Barb for effective service in 

Santiago 

• That the rest of our financial needs would be met before we leave next 

spring 

• Thank the Lord for helping us reach the decision to postpone the trip and for 

the generous support we are receiving 



If you haven’t done so already, please let us know if you would like to continue to 

receive these newsletters so you can be praying for us.  Also, if you would like to 

support us financially, please see the information below. 

 

We are being sent through Global Lutheran Outreach (GLO), so donations can be 

given in the following ways: 

 

Click here to go to our GLO website.  One-time or automated contributions are 

available. 

  

OR 

 

Mail a check to: 

Global Lutheran Outreach 

6709 Ficus Dr.  

Miramar, FL 33023 

Put "Bo Brink" on the memo line of the check. 

 

Thanks very much for considering being part of our support team. 

 

Partners in the gospel, 

 

Bo and Barb Brink 
 

 

 

Global Lutheran Outreach is a not-for-profit corporation under section 501 c 3 of the Federal 

Tax code. Contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by the IRS. 

 

THRIVENT MEMBERS:  
Choice Dollars® charitable grant funds can make a world of 

difference to our organization as we work together to send 

missionaries! Your Choice Dollars directed to Global Lutheran 

Outreach go to GLO’s “Global Missionary Fund” (unless we are 

otherwise informed). Our Global Missionary Fund supports GLO 

missionaries who are underfunded or are experiencing a 

temporary shortfall in funding. Directing Choice Dollars is easy. Simply go to 

Thrivent.com/thriventchoice to learn more and find program terms and conditions. Or call 

800-847-4836 and say "Thrivent Choice" after the prompt. 

http://globallutheranoutreach.com/blog/brink/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001UmAy2iLu-RSG9JZH4R8-XS4VQHc8msHvjjiDnRxzkaF_J6o5Aru1hE34xN-0mb4TNMgw7B743PDmMy07DihbjvLAgpRmfusoVT8BM3DGLvs2IJWVLoUpauwnaJjIDZZg

